RCSC/EMD/7/2014/                 				                                   June 17, 2015

Announcement for Shortlisted candidates

The Royal Civil Service Commission is pleased to announce that the following applicants have been shortlisted for the post of Director (EX3), Department of Air Transport, Ministry of Information and Communication. 

This decision is as per 32nd Commission Meeting held on June 16, 2015

	Sl. No
	Name/Employee ID
	        Current Working Agency

	1
	Karma Pemba/ 9602038
	Road Safety and Transport Authority, Ministry of Information and Communication

	2
	Karma Wangchuk/ 9004059
	Department of Civil Aviation, Ministry of Information and Communication

	3
	Lobzang Dorji/ 9711015
	Ministry of Health




[bookmark: _GoBack]The shortlisted candidates are requested to submit their recent two years PE rating to RCSC latest by June 19, 2015. The final selection interview will be held at the RCSC conference hall on June 22, 2015 at 9.00 am.

The RCSC would like to thank all applicants who have applied for the post advertised.
 
For further information/ clarification, please contact Tashi Chozom or Louise Monger, Human Resource Officer, Executive Management Division, RCSC Secretariat at telephone number 322491/322954/322956 (Extn. # 121) during the office hours.

